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Growing and Learning Together through Faith, Friends and Fun 

 

Friday 1st December 2017 
 

Changes to Class 1 and Class 4 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s) 
 
As you are aware, Mrs. Morrell, who currently job shares with Mrs. Hughes within Class 4 will be leaving us 
at the end of this term. This therefore means that some changes will be necessary within our staffing 
structure. 
 
As a governing body, we decided to appoint a Deputy Headteacher who will begin his full time position in 
January 2018. Mr. Nathan Williams was the successful candidate and he is currently the Assistant 
Headteacher at St. Mary’s VA Primary School in Nercwys. 
 
Mr. Williams has taught across the entire primary age range but specialises in Key Stage Two. Therefore, Mr. 
Williams will become the full time teacher in Class 4 from January onwards.  
 
Mrs Hughes will move to Class 1 and job share with Mrs. Morgan. Mrs. Hughes will teach the children for the 
first half of the week and Mrs Morgan will teach during the second half. Both teachers will plan together in 
the same way that Mrs Hughes and Mrs Morrell currently do. 
 
Both Mr. Williams and Mrs. Hughes will spend some time over the next few weeks in their new class and will 
spend some time talking to the current class teacher in order to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
We hope you will join us in congratulating Mr. Williams with his new post and we look forward to welcoming 
him in the New Year. We wish to thank Mrs Morrell for her dedication and hard work over the years and we 
would like to wish her the very best of luck in her future endeavours. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. Griffiths 
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